
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Beech Avenue 
 Taverham 
 Norwich 
 NR8 6HP 

To: Parents/Carers Telephone 01603 860505 

  01603  264330 
 E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org 
  
 Headteacher Dr Roger Harris 
  

Taverham High School, a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 08204680 

 November 2022
  
Dear Parent/Carer 

Non-Uniform Day - Friday 18 November 2022 

The students of Taverham High School are keen to further raise the profile of Taverham High School within 
the community through its fundraising activities. Students have spent time in form voting for the charities 
and organisations that they would like to donate next week’s non-uniform day to. The two charities that we 
will be donating to are: 

Children in Need: This charity focusses on changing the lives of young people which our students are very 
keen to support. 

Nelson’s Journey: Supports children and young people in Norfolk who have experienced the death of a 
significant person. 

We are asking students for a voluntary £1 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the 
day and ask that this be brought in and placed in the collection buckets on Friday 18 November 2022. 

If your child has PE on 18 November, please ensure that their outfit is suitable or adaptable for the lesson 
or that they bring their PE kit with them to change into. 

I would like to thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss R Ricketts 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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